
 
 

President’s Planning and Policy Council  
Meeting Notes  
9:00 – 10:00 a.m. 

September 27, 2018   
J. Handel Evans Conference Room 2533 

  
 VOTING MEMBERS PRESENT: Virgil Adams, Helen Alatorre, Dottie Ayers, Amanda Carpenter, 
Geoff Chase, Elaine Crandall, Chanda Cunningham-Spence, Toni DeBoni, Jean Estevez, Genevieve 
Evans Taylor, Nancy Gill, Thomas Hunt, Nichole Ipach, Ritchie LeRoy, Diane Mandrafina, Peter 
Mosinskis, Laurie Nichols, Janet Pinkley, Hiram Ramirez, Atticus Reyes, Ysabel Trinidad, James 
Walsh and Rich Yao 

VOTING MEMBERS ABSENT: Alissa Blough, Hung Dang and John Griffin 

GUEST: Marc Mootchnik  

OPENING REMARKS 
President Beck welcomed the Council members and introductions were made.  The 

President’s Planning and Policy Council (PPPC) is a campus-wide body whose purview is to 
develop, vet and recommend policy to the President.  
 
POLICY REVIEW 
Discussion (1st Reading):  
 OP.01.007 -



 Helen Alatorre asked if the postings section referred to the miscellaneous bulletin boards on 
campus. Nancy stated the postings are content-neutral and will not be approved/denied based on 
their content. Marc added that if the approval process is followed, material must be posted. Any 
concerns or perceived violations should be reported to C&M.  
 Helen asked about academic-related postings in the Student Union. Nancy confirmed that 
postings in the Student Union are controlled by ASI .  
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